

Headteacher: Mrs Lynn Torrance

Date: 3rd January 2024

Staff changes - Turing class

Dear parents and carers,

I hope that you had a lovely Christmas break and a good start to 2024.

Further to my letter of 28th November, I am writing to let you know that unfortunately Mrs Dunn will not be returning to her teaching role at Wroxall.

We will now begin a recruitment process to appoint a new teacher for Turing class and I will update you as soon as I have any additional information. In the meantime, I am pleased to let you know that Miss Smith, who is an experienced primary school teacher, will be teaching the class for two days per week on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Miss Baldock, who has been working with us across the school since September, will be teaching the class on Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. Miss Smith and Miss Baldock will be liaising closely together to ensure continuity and consistency for the class. They are both very committed to the role and are enthusiastic about working together to provide the best quality learning for the children. Please be reassured that Miss Pollock and Mrs Hartill will also be continuing to support learning needs within the class.

I am sure that you will join me in thanking Mrs Dunn for her commitment to the class during the autumn term and wishing her well for the future.

Kind regards

Lynn Torrance

Headteacher



